Gladwish Land Sales
Some of you may recall that about eighteen months ago a company by the name of Gladwish Land Sales was selling ‘plots’ of land off a large agricultural field off Stonehouse Road in Upwell. 
There was much concern from local residents and the Council itself as these plots were being marketed as being suitable for building on, despite their small size (most are about 6 x 14 metres square). Purchasers of the land are also possibly unaware that Gladwish retain ownership of a small strip of land surrounding the site preventing free access to it!
The Parish Council got in touch with Trading Standards and presented a full picture of this disreputable and misleading sales pitch. Of course the land in question is grade 1 agricultural and is exceptionally unlikely to ever have planning permission granted upon it.

Trading Standards took the case on and Gladwish have been fully investigated. Whilst not illegal, the practice of selling land in this way is highly unethical. The company only had to sell ten plots (at approximately £4000 each) to recoup the cost of purchasing the land and we believe that approximately fifteen plots have now been sold. The practice of selling land in this way has been raised at parliament and there is hope for a new law against it in the near future. 
If you are affected and want more information, contact the Clerk on 01945 772260 or write to the address on the back page of this newsletter.
